
 
 

 
 
 
February 22, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Denis Placide 
City of Delray Beach 
434 S Swinton Avenue 
Delray Beach, FL  33444 
 
 
Re: Bid #ITBC No. 2021-019- Reclaimed Watermain For Area 10 
           City Project No. 17-133 
           Engenuity Group Project No. 17136.06 
 
 
Dear Mr. Placide: 
 
 
On February 16, 2021 bids for the referenced Project were received from Ten (10) 
bidders.  The bid amounts are shown below and on the attached tabulation sheet provided 
by The City’s Purchasing Department: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We recommend this work be awarded to DBE Management, Inc based on the following: 
  

1. The Purchasing Department reviewed their submittal and it appears to be 
responsive to our bid requirements. 
 

2. The Purchasing Department verified that their firm is active in Sundbiz.org and 
their license is current and active in FLDBPR. 
 

Bidder Bid Price 
DBE Management, Inc   $ 1,678,184.00 
Amici Engineering Contractors, LLC   $ 1,837,198.00 
Southern Underground Industries, Inc    $ 1,916,312.00 
Foster Marine Contractors, Inc   $ 1,954,123.00 
Marcdan, Inc   $ 2,050,407.50 
Boromei Construction, Inc   $ 2,227,780.00 
David Mancini & Sons, Inc   $ 2,230,109.50 
GT General Contractors   $ 2,313,960.00 
Continental Construction USA   $ 2,642,265.00 
R.P. Utility & excavation Corp.   $ 3,854,811.40 



 
 

3. The Purchasing Department checked their references and have received positive 
feedback. 
 

4. They submitted the lowest bid. 
 

5. Reviewed their website and noted that they have projects of similar work. 
 
Based on the information that DBE Management provided in their bid proposal, we 
recommend that they be awarded the contract as they represent the best overall value 
to the City of Delray Beach. 
 
Upon receiving approval from the Council, a Notice of Award can be issued. 
 
If you should have any questions, please give me a call. 
         
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
                                                                                       
 
Adam Swaney, P.E.     


